
 
 
 

PRECONSTRUCTION MEETING NOTICE 
 

 
The City of Portsmouth will be holding a preconstruction meeting for the Sheafe and 
Chapel Streets reconstruction project.  The meeting will be held on: 
 

Wednesday, May 27, 2015 
At 

6:30 p.m. 
Portsmouth City Hall 

In 
Conference Room A 

 
The construction project will take place this summer.  The project will replace all of the 
existing utilities under the street, and then reconstruct the roadway pavement and 
sidewalks.  Plans can be seen on the City’s website at 
http://cityofportsmouth.com/finance/bids/68-15ConstDrawings.pdf 
 
At this meeting, the project’s scope, schedule and sequence of construction will be 
presented.  The City’s staff, their consulting engineer (Underwood Engineering) and the 
contractor (Lyman & Sons) will be on hand to answer any questions you may have. 
 
The construction will be starting in June. During construction, street access will be 
restricted to foot traffic with no parking on the street.  Very limited access to driveways 
and parking lots should also be expected during working hours which are from 7AM-
6PM from Monday through Thursday and 7AM-2PM on Fridays.   
 
The meeting will be an opportunity to ask questions about the project and you are urged 
to attend.  If you have any questions prior to the meeting or if you are unable to attend the 
meeting, please contact Dave Desfosses, Public Works Department at 766-1411. 
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